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1. INTRODUCTION 
 

On 11 July 2017 via AIM Notice 46, London Stock Exchange plc issued a discussion paper to invite 
feedback on various areas of the AIM Rules for Companies (“the AIM Rules”) and AIM Rules for 
Nominated Advisers.   
 
Attached to this notice is London Stock Exchange’s Feedback Statement and Consultation 
(“feedback statement”). The feedback statement sets out an overview of the responses we have 
received and, where we are proposing to make amendments, our proposals for consultation.  
 
 
2. RESPONDING TO THE CONSULTATION 

 
We welcome comments on the proposed changes to the AIM Rules and AIM Rules for Nominated 
Advisers. Responses on this consultation should be sent on or before 29 January 2018 by email to: 
aimnotices@lseg.com 
 
The Exchange will confirm the results of this consultation as soon as reasonably practicable 
following the end of the consultation period. 

 
 

 
Nilam Statham 
Head of Primary Market and AIM Regulation
 


